
MEMO TO  : Village Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : William J. Mueller           
   Village President           
 
 
DATE  : May 10, 2010  
 
 
SUBJECT  : Appointments – Board of Local Improvements   
 
Request for concurrence of the Village Board in the appointment of Brigitte 
O’Brien to fill a vacancy on the BOLI with a term to 2012 and the appointment of 
Greg Gron as President of BOLI with a term to 2011. 
 
Your favorable consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 
/cb  
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